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Ka Ni Kanichihk COVID-19 RESPONSE 

 

Like many of you, we are continuously 

monitoring the updates related to COVID-19 to 

ensure we are doing our best as an organization 

to reduce risk as much as possible, and carry on 

supports and services to our participants and 

community in whatever way we can.  

As a result, Ka Ni Kanichihk’s physical offices will 

be closed until further notice, however staff will 

be working remotely to continue supporting 

participants and the community in the best way 

possible. 

  

Effective immediately all physical offices will 

be closed and all programming, events, and 

meetings are CANCELLED or POSTPONED. 

 

If you have any questions or concerns, please see 

the Ka Ni Kanichihk website for updates or call 

the main line at 204-953-5820 or email 

admin@kanikanichihk.ca  

mailto:admin@kanikanichihk.ca

